
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER January 21st, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians & Students,  

Our amazing Junior Aviators had another great week of 

school.  We had our 10th annual Spelling Bee last night.  

Congratulations to all the students that qualified for this 

year’s Bee.  Our winner, Deha Gurcan, will be participating 

in the North Jersey Spelling with a chance to qualify for the 

National Bee at Washington D.C.   A special shout out to Mr. 

Muska and Mrs. Coffey for putting together the Bee.  Also, a 

special thank you to Lori Cintron, Pat Caruso, and Zach Co-

cozzo for being our judges this year. 

Have a great weekend!- Joseph Mastropietro  
 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 1/27: BOE Meeting 

 1/28: End of MP 2 

 1/28: Last Day of Cycle 3 

 1/31: Start of Cycle 4 

 2/4: 2nd MP Report Cards 

 

 


